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Pacer Stacktrain Eastbound Selective Rate 
Increase 

 
Pacer Stacktrain will be implementing a Selective Eastbound Rate Increase 
on domestic PSQ’s, (Pacer Special Commodity Quotes), covering shipments 
with ramp origins in the States of CA, OR, UT & WA.  The rate increase 
will be effective on June 9, 2002, the amount of increase will depend on the 
lane, container size and specific PSQ.  The detail of the specific increase 
amounts for each PSQ affected will be provided to Pacer Stacktrain contract 
holders on or before May 17, 2002. 
 
All PSQ’s established before May 3, 2002 will be subject to the increase.  
PSQ’s that have been established in conjunction with a Letter of Agreement 
or have long-term rate commitments will not be affected by this increase. 
 
Please communicate this information to these who need to know within your 
organization.  If you have any questions please contact your business 
development or pricing representative. 
 

 


